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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer,

Thanks for your support again this half-term.  This week marks the end of our assessment period for Year 11 students.  Today there will be a leavers assembly to say a fond farewell.  Previously normal lessons have finished as examinations commence and students begin to revise and prepare for the subject areas they study in school.

This year there are no examinations and the assessment period (for most students) has finished and staff are collating grades ready to submit to exam boards.  Therefore, Year 11 students will have an alternative curriculum which has been posted out which is a mixture of face to face and virtual provision.  This will conclude on 25th June.  Following this at the beginning of July Year 11 students are invited to attend a school prom if the roadmap in wider society allows this.  The next phase of the roadmap is due to be confirmed on 21st June.

We may need to contact and ask some remaining students to return and sign a candidate declaration form.  This is a requirement of our Centre Policy as a necessary measure to support the evidence submitted.  I have written a separate letter to Year 11 students which you have also received via post.

We will be in touch regarding examination results and collection in due course.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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